
Dear Colleagues, 

We are proud to announce NGSCES 2021: The New Generation in Strongly Correlated 
Electron Systems, 7-10 June 2021 

 

After a one-year break due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the conference will return in 2021 and will be 
held entirely online. This year we will introduce online discussion sessions in addition to talks to 
recreate the interactive conference atmosphere and stimulate the ideas exchange. 

The aim of the NGSCES conference is to bring together young researchers in the field of condensed 
matter physics to review the latest theoretical and experimental developments and to discuss the 
existing challenges inherent to strongly correlated electron systems.   

With the very recent advances in mind, this year we also want to put special emphasis on the use of 
quantum simulators and quantum annealers to tackle modern problems in condensed matter, on the 
field of twistronics in 2D materials and on the oncoming era of free electron lasers to disentangle 
multi-scale dynamics in a variety of systems. 

NGSCES 2021 is organized as an online workshop with keynote, invited and contributed talks. 
There will be several virtual poster sessions where all the participants can present extensively their 
work and interact with the other people.  

We understand the concerns related to the online format and the hesitation about participation with 
posters. To address the above we will promote more interactive format with discussion sessions 
and round table for poster presenters. During the discussion session, selected speakers will 
present their overview on the specific problem followed by the free discussion with other 
participants. During the round table, poster presenters will have a limited time slot to give the 
overview of their work to a wider audience, followed by dedicated discussion in the personal 
breakout room. 

There is no conference fee this year, however the conference will be open to the registered 
participants only. Thus, we strongly encourage you to register even if you do not plan to make 
contribution. 

All the information can be found on the website:  http://ngsces2020.sciencesconf.org/ 

The deadline for abstract submission is 7th May 

We apologize if you already received this message. Feel free to forward this message to all your 
young colleagues and students who may be interested in joining NGSCES 2021. 

We are looking forward to meeting you! 
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